
USSE ROAD STUDY
OPEN HOUSE

The Cook County Department of Transportation and Highways invites you to 
attend an Open House Public Meeting for the Busse Road Phase I Study. This study 
is evaluating improvements along Busse Road, from Golf Road to Central Road, in 
Mount Prospect, Illinois. Come to the meeting for an introduction to the study and 
provide your input on improvements needed within the corridor. There will not be 

a formal presentation, please attend anytime between 4-7 pm.

Thursday, September 14, 2017 
Open House: 4pm-7pm
Village of Mount Prospect
Public Works Department
 1700 West Central Road

Mount Prospect, IL 60056

For any questions, please contact Sanjay Joshi, P.E., Project Manager at Busse.Road@cookcountyil.gov

In compliance with the American with Disabilities Act and other Federal and State laws, the Public 
Meeting will be accessible to those with disabilities. If you need any additional assistance, please contact 

Lissa Domoracki by telephone at 312-561-3140 or by email at ldomoracki@metrostrategiesinc.com
at least five (5) days prior to the meeting.


